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If you would like a copy of the DVD of the missionary trip we will be glad to send 
it to you for any donation at your request. 

 
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, 
 
We returned from our missionary trip on March 26, 2007. We witnessed a great move of God 
while there. The country is certainly going through many hardships, but God continues to 
show Himself great.                                                                                                             
 
The rate of inflation continues to skyrocket and prices as well. We experienced this one day 
while waiting in line to get gasoline. The price literally changed just as we drove up to pump. 
In order for us to get to a rural area about 12 hours drive from Harare, we had to bring our 
own gas in the vehicle with us. The reason for bringing our own gasoline was to ensure that 
we would be able to make it there and back.  
 
This remote rural area was called Binga. Someone told us that Binga was next door to hell, 
and after being there I realized why. It was so hot that jars of Vaseline melted and could be 
poured out like water. About one thousand people from Lubu in the Binga area walked to the 
ministry site where we set-up to minister, give clothing, and food. It was such a blessing to 
serve people who were in such dire need. We also distributed Bibles, books and personal 
items.  

 
 
We would like to invite you to share with us in what is being done in Domboshawa.  Please 
send your tax-deductible donations to:  

Heart of Compassion Missionary Ministries, Inc. 
2401-A Waterman Blvd., STE 4-142 

Fairfield, California. 94534 

In a town called Domboshawa, we began the work of 
building Heart of Compassion Orphanage. We 
praise God for the land and a pastor who is a 
builder. He will be doing the work along with some 
hired laborers.  Pastors Martin and Ivy Bernard of 
“Thy Kingdom Come” ministries will oversee all of 
the work on the orphanage in our absence. These 
are wonderful people we have known for several 
years, who have a heart for the needs of the people. 
We will be working with them on many joint 
endeavors.  


